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To Airport Staff and Partners 

 

MAINTENANCE OF FIRE SAFETY EQUIPMENT 
 

 Recently, our AES inspectors had reported an increasing number of fire safety 

infringements amongst tenanted premises involving the non-maintenance of fire 

fighting equipment. AES would like to take this opportunity to stress to airport tenants 

on the importance of servicing of fire safety equipment. Fire-fighting first aid 

equipment (e.g. fire extinguishers and hose reels) and egress aiding devices (e.g. exit 

lights, emergency lights) are to be serviced diligently as spelt out in the Tenancy 

Agreement and Fire Safety Manual.  

 

2  These equipment are important in the event of a fire in providing early 

intervention to incipient fires. Failure to maintain such equipment may result in dire 

consequences such as fire spiralling beyond control and resulting in loss of human 

lives and damage to property. 

 

 

3 For further clarifications, you may contact the Airport Emergency Service Fire 

Prevention Section (AES FPS) at 6541 2535 or email us at 

fire.safety@changiairport.com. 
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